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Esquimalt Municipal Council:

      re: Zoning Bylaw, 1992, No. 2050, 67.134 (8) (a) (i, ii, iii, iv)

I am deeply annoyed and disappointed that inspection of said
development was not undertaken.  I am not a land owner, however, I
live in Gorge Pointe and feel sorry for the residents of abutting
properties for having their privacy encroached and infringed upon by
the reduction of space the development building has produced.  I can
only hope all parties are compensated adequately.
It is another example of "build it and ask forgiveness later".  It could
have been prevented by overseeing the site survey at the very
beginning of construction.  

Ron Dworski
#309 - 1085 Tillicum Road
Esquimalt, BC 
V9A 7M3


